
 

World Book Day 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating World 
Book Day next Thursday.  An important part of the week 
includes the children enjoying hearing stories read to 
them by parents, grandparents and nannies.  If you have 
yet to sign up a time to come in, it is not too late, and we 
look forward to welcoming you into classes. Sign-up 
sheets are outside all the classrooms. 
 
We are collecting new books for Noah’s Ark Peace 
Hospice, as mentioned in the letter sent to parents earlier 
this week.  If you are able to contribute to the collection, 
we would be very grateful.  Books can be given to the 
class teachers. 
 
Dress up Day is Thursday 5th March. 

 
Coronoavirus 
Please keep us updated on anyone having visited 
infected areas or receiving visitors from infected areas as 
we continue to endeavor to manage the health and safety 
of the children at School. We will continue to monitor the 
situation carefully and take appropriate advice from PHE. 
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Stop and Drop Rota 
 

Date  First Name Last Name 

02/03/2020 Kabir Chhabra 

02/03/2020 Luc Churlaud 

03/03/2020 Leonardo  Cora 

03/03/2020 Lyra Costa 

04/03/2020 Inaya Dada 

04/03/2020 Ishaan Daga 

05/03/2020 Shreya Dalvi 

05/03/2020 Sebastian Day 

06/03/2020 Kaira  Doogal 

06/03/2020 Christina Fafalios 

 
 

http://www.broadhurstschool.com/
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Hand Sanitizer 
 
Thank you to everyone for willingly accepting the hand 
sanitizer as you enter School.  If you are arriving after the 
door has closed, and you are let in by the office, please 
ensure you help yourself to the sanitizer that is behind the 
main front door. 
 
School places accepted 
 
We will be sending a form out next week asking for you to 
confirm accepted school places for the children that will be 
leaving us at the end of the academic year.  If there are any 
parents that have yet to confirm their destinations schools 
and would like to discuss their options with me personally, 
please contact the School office to arrange a convenient 
time. 

Spare Clothes 
 
Inevitably there are times when children may need a 
change of clothes when at School.  We would please 
request that your child always has a change of clothes in 
school and if it is necessary to borrow clothes from our 
limited reserves, that they are returned to school for other’s 
use. 
 
Stop and Drop  
 
We have made a start to Stop and Drop this week and I 
would like to thank the parents that have volunteered their 
time to help.  We have not had the full compliment 
participate this week; I would like to remind you that if you 
are unable to fulfil your commitment that we ask for you to 
swap your slot with another parent. 
I wish you all a lovely weekend and hope for some warmer 
and drier weather to come our way. 
 

Mrs Sylvester 

 

What some of our 
parents value: 
 
 “How happy the 
children are and the 
lovely teaching staff” 
 
“The teachers are warm 
and wonderful; they 
focus on good manners 
and behaviour” 
 
“The nurturing nature of 
the school” 
 

Broadhurst School 
Parent Survey 2020 
 



[Type text] [Type text] [Type text] 

 

 

3 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 9 News 
 
Our story of the week, The Tiger Who Came to Tea, has 
inspired our role play area and we have been re-enacting the 
story and having lots of tea parties this week. In Literacy, we 
have been developing our comprehension skills to answer 
questions about the story and thinking of ideas about what 
would happen if the tiger ever came back again. 
 
Mathematics activities have involved investigating the 
properties of flat shapes. We are confident about sides and 
corners and are now working on remembering how many sides 
and corners different shapes have. We are also being 
introduced to problem solving which began by playing a dice 
game. We counted out frogs into a pond and explored who had 
more or less frogs and the difference between them. 
 
Our topic this term is The Jungle. We have had an exciting 
start to this topic by learning all about the jungle environment. 
We have explored our small world jungle scene and have 
discovered what animals live in the jungle. In particular, we 
have learnt some facts about tigers and now know that tigers 
live in Asia and not with the lions in Africa.  
 

 

 

 

  


